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SAINT VINCENT NOSPITAL, INC. WORCES'ER, MASSACHUSETTS 01604 -TELEPHONE 508-7981234

Docket # 030-01954 License # 20-12869-01

October 2,1990

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Shanbaky:

Your letter of September 25, 1990 indicates a need to address preventative
actions regarding the inspection on June 27, 1990. The day following the
inspection an In-Service meeting was held to instruct all of the nuclear
medicine technologists. A record of this meeting with attendance is
retained in our In-Service 109

To insure continued compliance the Radiation Safety Officer routinely
inspects the records of the necessary site monitoring, dose calibrator
constancy checks and byproduct storage. Records of the inspection are
kept. I am unaware of further preventative action that could be taken
and hope this meets the Commission's requirements.

Sincerely' ,
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of y Kelly /, Melvin H. Farmelant, M.D., Chairman
Associate Vice President Radiation Safety Committee & RSO
Professional Services
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